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Reydon Neighbourhood Plan 

Summary of Representations 
This document contains summaries of the representations made in response to the 

publication of the Submission Reydon Neighbourhood Plan which was held between 27th 

February and 8th May 2020. The full representations were submitted to the Examiner for 

consideration during the Examination of the Reydon Neighbourhood Plan. Full copies of the 

representations can be viewed on the following webpage: 

https://www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/planning/neighbourhood-planning/neighbourhood-plans-

in-the-area/reydon-neighbourhood-plan/ 

Respondent Summary of representations 

Anglian Water 
Services Ltd 

Changes to terminology used in policy RNP5 was recommended to 
improve consistency with the NPPF. 
 
Information was provided on their process for dealing with planning 
applications and the Keep it Clear Campaign 
 
Clearer wording was requested for policy RNP10. 

Blythburgh Parish 
Council 

Stated they had no comments to make. 

East Suffolk 
Council 

A recommendation was made to increase reference to heritage in 
Reydon. 
 
It was recommended that references to data sources are provided.  
 
An amendment to wording of policy RNP2 was proposed. 
 
Clarity around the application of the criteria in policy RNP5 was 
requested. 
 
It was recommended that householder development is excluded 
from policy RNP9 
 
Additional references were suggested for the section Key Issue 6: 
Design Principles for the Village 

Historic England Welcomed the production of the neighbourhood plan but did not 
wish to provide detailed comments 

https://www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/planning/neighbourhood-planning/neighbourhood-plans-in-the-area/reydon-neighbourhood-plan/
https://www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/planning/neighbourhood-planning/neighbourhood-plans-in-the-area/reydon-neighbourhood-plan/
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Respondent Summary of representations 

Michael North (on 
behalf of 
Northland Ltd) 

Withdrew previously made objection to policy RNP4. 

Natural England Had no specific comments to make. 

Suffolk County 
Council 

SCC welcomed the changes made to the plan following the 
Regulation 14 consultation and made no further comments. 

 


